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Dates for the diary: 

 

September 19th: Parents Open After-
noon—3.30—6.00 pm 

October onwards—coffee mornings / 
parent support—details to follow from 
Mandy and Catherine 

Newsletter w.e. 8th September 2023 

 

Beaucroft Foundation School 
Specialists in Education 

Wimborne Road 
Colehill 

Wimborne 
Dorset 

BH21 2SS 
Tel: 01202 886083 

Fax: 01202 848459 
Email: office@beaucroft.dorset.sch.uk 

 

College Cafe: 

 
Please visit our famous Beaucroft café! 

We have relocated from the RAFA prem-

ises and the café is now located within 

Beaucroft College. 

We continue to guarantee amazing cakes and a truly 

unique dining experience. We also have a brand new card 

machine and coffee machine with trained student  

baristas! 

 

Open Wednesdays to Fridays — 9.30—2.00 

 

At Beaucroft Community Garden, there is a busy 
month coming up! 

On Tuesday October 10th, Tamsin Westhorpe, horti-
culturist and Chelsea Flower Show judge, is coming to 
Beaucroft College Hall at 7.15 to give a talk focused on 
how to prepare the garden for winter – everything 
from frost protection, cutting back borders, pruning 
and planting. £10.00 per ticket, which includes a glass 
of mulled apple juice and slice of Dorset apple cake. 
Tickets are available from 
https://faithworks.churchsuite.com/events/ikx3quy4 

On Sunday October 15th, there is a ‘Pumpkin Curry’ 

afternoon at the garden. The Wimborne Food Bank 

and The Jolly Good Food Company are coming along 

with their cookers and utensils. This means that folks 

can see how the curry is made, have a go at it, taste it 

and generally feel very pleased with themselves! It 

was great fun last year making pumpkin soup so feel 

sure this heart-warming 

curry will set us up for 

whatever the winter  

weather may bring! 

Welcome back everyone! 

Hope you are all well and had a great summer. It has been wonderful to welcome back the  

children and see them happy and settled so quickly. A special warm welcome to our record  

number of new children and their families - 35! Welcome to the Beaucroft family! We have  

expanded the team with additional staff - welcome aboard! 

 

It will be another exciting year for Beaucroft with our first September start at Beaucroft  

College. Please visit the Beaucroft Café - see details below. We continue to make improvements 

 on the school site with a new replacement double classroom block and an amazing changing  

facility for the swimming pool. Both buildings will be completed and operational this term.  

 

We hope you have a safe, happy term and we look forward to seeing you at the Open Afternoon on 
 the 19th of September (3.30pm—6pm). This is an opportunity to meet the class team and in the 

classroom environment. 

Diane /Joe 

https://faithworks.churchsuite.com/events/ikx3quy4


 

 

2018 



 

 

2018 



 

 

2018 



 

 

2018 


